
GREETINGS! 

We are thrilled to hear of your interest in officiating high school sports. We hope this will provide you an opportunity to 

work within the communities of South Carolina while also making some extra money. We are consistently seeking to 

grow the number of officials we have in this state. We have a variety of exciting sports (middle and high school level) 

for you to consider, including: 

Fall- Football, Volleyball, Swimming and Competitive Cheer 

Winter- Wrestling and Basketball 

Spring- Soccer, Boys and Girls Lacrosse, Baseball, and Softball, Track and Field 

Partnering with our member schools to provide safe and fair athletic events is a big responsibility but one you will 

thoroughly enjoy. Working with SCHSL athletic directors, coaches, and student athletes along with other officials will 

provide life changing experiences for all.  

We look forward to you working in the community and becoming a leader in South Carolina sports. Apply today and 

encourage your friends and family as well. If you do not hear from one of our directors within 48 hours, please contact 

our office.  

If you have immediate questions regarding officiating for the SCHSL, please contact Charlie Wentzky, Assistant 

Commissioner, at charlie@schsl.org or 803.896.5251 or Kayla Kinsey, at kayla@schsl.org or 803.896.9807.  We are here 

to serve you and our membership.  

Sincerely, 

Charlie Wentzky 


